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CZECH AND SLOVAK CLUB
TAURANGA

10th May 2017
Newsletter report

Good evening,

| find it hard to believe another year has gone by, but it sure has!. Our club committee has been busy
organising our yearly events, we moved rooms for the School and Playgroup and last week organised the
Conference of Czech schools in New Zealand.

Personally, the past year was full of change and challenges for me and unfortunately my writing went on a bit
of a back burner. | am still trying to catch up with the last few events, which traditionally happen really fast one
after another in March and April. | would like to thank everyone for their patience and support.

| am very pleased that the club has its own camera now (which | am in charge of at the moment), as it saves
me taking my bulky one. Also, the club camera can take movies which was utilised during the summer camp.

In other news, Petr Faitl has shown me how to publish articles on our website. It should save him some work
eventually when | learn how to do it properly. | would like to thank him for his continued technical support,

patience and encouragement.

I am looking forward to the coming year, hopefully with some fresh committee members we will be able to
support our growing Czech and Slovak community and keep going forward!

Aja Hansen



